From: Seattle Portland Express Lukatah [mailto:seaporexp@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2008 5:40 PM
To: UTC DL Annual Reports
Subject: 2007 Annual Report Extension Request

Dear Sir/Madam:

 

Seattle Portland Express would like to request an extension on the 2007 Annual Report that is due May 1, 2008.  Our CPA has not completed our 2007 year end audit and I do not have the correct financial information at this time to complete the report.  Please accept our request for this extension.

 

Thank you,

 

Stephanie Johnson

Bookkeeper

Seattle Portland Express

9530 Aurora Ave N Suite 205

Seattle, WA 98103

206-525-6841

seaporexp@gmail.com
 

